
Student Dismissal Plans
Please communicate directly to the
teacher or call the office when the

usual after-school plans have changed
for your child. We need parental con-

sent to change the plan via phone,
message or email.

Thank you for your help to keep dis-
missal for your child’s after-school

plans go smoothly each day! 
We appreciate it!

Jessie
Duncan
Elementary
School 

October 2023

Upcoming
Events

Principal's Message

Oct 6 - No School

Oct 9 - Thanksgiving

Oct 13- Power Assembly 10:30

Oct 11th - DQ Hot Lunch

Oct 18th - Parent Council 7 PM

Oct 20 - No School

Oct 24th  - Kindergarten

Parent/Teacher Interviews

Oct 24th - Edo Hot Lunch

Coming Up……

Picture Retakes - TBA

Nov 1st - Hot Lunch Orders Due

by 10 AM

Nov 1st-2nd - Parent-Teacher

Interviews

Nov 9th-12 - Fall Break

Nov 15th - Grade 3 Swimming     

Begins

Our first month of school is behind us already! It’s been a busy
month
learning new routines, getting to know each other and jumping
into our les-
sons. We have held three fire drills, celebrated Terry Fox and
Orange Shirt Day and Clare Butterfly was here to teach us about
our new tipi.  This Friday we are looking forward to our first Power
Award assembly and the opening ceremony for our Outdoor
Classroom.

Our weather this past month has had some cold mornings and
unseasonably warm afternoons. Even with the warm weather, we
need to dress for multiple seasons all in the same day. Our
mornings have been as cold as 0 degrees celsius and the
afternoons have warmed to 24 degrees celsius. We ask that you
send your children with the appropriate clothing to keep them
warm during our recess times. Physical activity and the
opportunity to move is very important and we always make every
effort to go outside for recess. We have indoor recess when there
is a steady rain or the temperaturedrops below -22 celsius.
Otherwise we will be outside having a great time on the
playground!

Our School Council had its first meeting of the year. Thank you to
everyone
who attended and for supporting our students. The continued
support of our parents is important for the success of our school
community. If you are interested in attending the next meeting, it
will be held at 7:00 pm, October 18th, at Jessie Duncan.  Come join
an amazing group of parents!

Kory Sholdice
Principal
Jessie Duncan Elementary



Together we raised
431.60 for the Terry

Fox Foundation

The  Opening
Ceremony for our

Outdoor Classroom
will be Friday Oct

13th 

1st ceremony  12:30 -
1:15 

(Grade 3 and
Kindergarten)

2nd ceremony 1:45-
2:30

   (Grade 1 and 2) 
                                

 Opening Ceremony






